
CERTIFYING OFFICER LETTER – August 5,2016 

TO: Certifying Officers, Alternate Benefit Program (ABP)   

FROM: The New Jersey Division of Pensions and Benefits 

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 2017 Alternate Benefit Program Default 
Designated Service Provider 

The Division has named TIAA as the Alternate Benefit Program (ABP) default provider for 

the current fiscal year — July 1, 2016, through June 30, 2017. The attached Certifying 
Officer letter provides more detailed information. 

PLEASE NOTE: It is important that the Certifying Officer’s e-mail address is kept current 

with the Employer Pensions and Benefits Information Connection (EPIC) to assure the 

accurate and timely delivery of this information. 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/pdf/coltrs/coltr0816-abp-default-provider.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/pdf/coltrs/coltr0816-abp-default-provider.pdf

